
 
HUDSON, NH BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

Special Meeting 
February 10, 2007 

Community Center, Lions Avenue, Hudson, NH 
 

1. Call to Order at 1:39 p.m. by Chairman Richard J. Maddox 
 
2. Attendance: 

Selectmen: Richard Maddox, Shawn Jasper, Ken Massey, Kathleen MacLean and Benjamin Nadeau   
Staff/Others: Town Administrator Steve Malizia, Attorney Steve Buckley, Deputy Town Clerk Barbara Locke, 
Assistant Assessor Jim Michaud. J. Bradford Seabury, Recorder. 

 
3. Consideration of re-designation of Warrant Article Recommendations 

 
Warrant Article # 25 was amended by the voters at the deliberative session.  The Veteran’s credit amount was 
changed from $400 to $500. 

 
Motion by Selectman Jasper seconded by Selectman Nadeau to Not Recommend Warrant Article #25. 

 
Maddox  Aye 
Jasper  Aye 
Massey  Nay 
MacLean Aye 
Nadeau  Nay 

 
Motion carried 3-2. Warrant Article #25 is Not Recommended by the Board of Selectmen 

 
4. Any Other Business 

None. 
 
5. Adjournment 

Motion to adjourn at 1:41 p.m. by Chairman Maddox seconded by Ken Massey carried 4-0 
 
 
Recorded and transcribed by Priscilla Boisvert 
Executive Assistant 
 
 
HUDSON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
 
________________________________ 
Richard J. Maddox, Chairman 
 
________________________________ 
Shawn N. Jasper, Vice-Chairman 
 
________________________________ 
Kathleen R. MacLean, Selectman 
 
________________________________ 
Kenneth J. Massey, Selectman 
 
________________________________ 
Benjamin J. Nadeau, Selectman 
 


